
''Countryside Connection—Page One'' 
Welcome to the new- 'condensed'  newsletter—information and short points of interest will be posted—    
 Welcome all new residence  and please  know that your are invited to attend our  ANNUAL MEETING 
Meeting, May 13th at the Greenbrier School –just west of the Library in town.  Details will be posted on our website- 
gbcountryside.org.   Our website is the place to go for information, construction guidelines and a great place to meet your 
neighbors….see what we do as a community...and why you should be a part of it!   

ARE WE READY FOR 2020?  Election of officers at the Annual Meeting — don’t miss this!  Catch up on what's 
taking place around Countryside— 
An Award of Appreciation was presented to Ms. Sheryl Flood for her years of service — Sheryl was the Chairper-
son for our Special Events Committee.  Jay Jensen,  relocating, but staying in Northbrook—served  several years on 
the board.  Sal Gaeta, Architect —[picture not available)  devoted many years to Countryside on the Covenants 

Building & Zoning Committee and was President of the Sanitary District.  He, Michelle and boys will now hang their hats in 
Georgia!! ...ps...He has both homes for sale here in Countryside. 

 
   

     
Good-Bye Old Friend of Steel and Concrete….we remember you when you were built in 1976 –the year after we moved here.  

We watched as you came together floor by floor, we walked through the rubble and watch you take form.  Northbrook 
Court was built by Homart Development Company, a subsidiary of Sears.  The Sears store opened with Northbrook Court., which later 
became JCPenney—and then became Marshall Fields-then Macys.  As you would looked across the fields to the west from ''Sears'' top 
floor— the tallest trees you could see standing were  five monster pines….they were in  our back yard!   What a marker! What memories! 

Did you know that Glenbrook Countryside was a golf course and nursery before its development and dividing all into 1/2 acres?   
The Smiths and several others in section / area 3 sit right on the land of the nursery.   YES, WE DO LOVE  our  trees. 

''*Thank You Again-those who 
came out in support of our issue 
with the Apt. Complex. This 
shows how important it is to have 
an active association. '' 

…...On the horizon are new  
concerns-possibility of eliminat-
ing Northfield Twp.Hwy Dept. & 
possible annexation''. 
President Kenneth E. Smith— 
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   —HELL0—AND GOOD LUCK TO— 
     —Owner Todd Shane –welcomes all of Countryside—      

Panera's, is ready for us….and coming soon is Walgreens drive thru—
with  offices, right next to Chick-fil*A .  

Things are buzzin' around our four corners 
March Quarterly Meeting is at Demetries,  detail's on the website.  

All are encouraged to attend and vote at the  
ANNUAL MEEETING of GLENBROOK COUNTRYSIDE 

IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY FOR YOU. Wed. May 13th 7PM  
Greenbrier School  See the website for details. gbcountryside.org 
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